Competitive Examination for

recruitment for the Post of Trainee

Staff Assistant - Bank of Cevlon

The above examination will be conducted by the
Institute of Bankers of Sri Lanka (IBSL) on 20th
March 2022.

All admission cards have been sent to the
candidates via registered post. If you have not
received the admission card yet please contact
IBSL through - 0740166116, 0740166121,
0704304199, 0740166122. In such instances,
arrangements are made to issue E-admissions for

qualified candidates.
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